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I recently moved from 1774 Ironwood Ct. In Bend.  Just before I moved, I received 

not only my ballot in the mail, but ballots for three other people who previously lived 

at that address.  I think all of them now live outside of Oregon.  When people move 

out of state they don’t notify anyone in Bend.  I threw these ballots away.  It would be 

easy for someone to cheat.  This probably happens to LOTS of addresses in Oregon.  

Voting in person solves this problem. 


